
Year 5/6:   98.7% Well done 

Year 3/4:  91.7% Well below 

Year 1/2:  98.5% Well Done 

Reception: 92% Well below 

 

This week’s whole school attendance                      
95.3%  

Yearly school attendance to date: 
96.2% 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected standard for all 
schools. 

Poor attendance impacts negatively on 
your child’s potential and life chances.  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Well Done Jessica and Leon! 

On Sunday 6th April, Jessica and Leon represented our 
school at the Golden Nugget ride, organised and led by 
Mrs Bell, our School Sports Coordinator.  Both Jessica 
and Leon worked incredibly hard during the ride that 

started in Brotton and passed through Saltburn, Skel-
ton, Skelton Green, Boosbeck, Lingdale and Carlin How 
before returning to Brotton for the finish.  The event 
covered over a massive 15 miles  Well done Jessica and 

Leon, we’re so proud of your achievement! 

Dates for the diary: 

KS1 SATS—May 2019 

KS2 SATS—13th May-17th May 2019 

Last day of half term— Friday 24th May 2019  

Return to school—Monday 3rd June 2019 

Sports Day- Nursery to Y6—Monday 17th June 
2019  

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards: For a super start to Summer 

Bunty S  -Mrs Jones 

Darcy M -  Miss Stonehouse 

Amy S -Mrs Crame 

Caitlin C —Mr Fairbridge 

 Peter J- Mrs Norris 

 

Rock star of the 

week is 

 Leon B (Year 5) 

 

Friday 26th April 2019 

Welcome to this week’s news! We hope everyone had a joyful, sunny and choco-
late-filled Easter.  This half term is very short but jam packed.  Please make 
sure you have received your child’s class newsletter for more information and 
important dates coming up. 

Fabulous Athletics Team!  

On Tuesday, a group of 12 Year 1 children took part in an athletics festival at 
Skelton Primary.  Both teams participated in every event and had an enjoyable 
but chilly morning.  Well done to both the teams, we’re very proud of you all.  

Balancability with Reception 

Before the Easter holidays, all our pupils in Reception were given balance bike 
lessons as part of a Balancability programme. The programme is designed to 
provide further opportunities for some of our youngest pupils to develop their 
early bike riding skills. Well done to all that took part and thank you to Pam 
Dodds from the Cleveland School Sports Partnership for the loan of the bal-
ance bikes and Mark who came in especially to run the sessions.  

 

First Aid Training 

Lingdale now has 19 children and 3 families  fully trained by Eric Leach from St 
John’s Ambulance Service. All children received a certificate in assembly today
– congratulations to them all. 


